
Radio Station KFAM 

St. Cloud, Minnesota 

October :3, 1943 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

We thank you for your report of reception of our 

program October lE, 1943, which checks with our station 

log. 

1 would like to continue correspondence with you 

as 1 am interested in operators and others interested 

in long distance reception throughout the country. My 

home address 1$ is ... . 

Robert Doerner 

903 Third Avenue South 

St. Cloud, Minnesota 

Yours truly, 

Operator on duty 


